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20 March 2015











Dear Dr Elena Surkova,





ESC Research Grants














I am pleased to inform you that your application for an ESC Research Grant was successful. Six Research Grants have been awarded this year.





The purpose of the Research Fellowships is to provide you with an opportunity to perform cardiovascular research in an ESC member country, other than your own. The ESC research grants are for medical graduates at any stage in their career but before obtaining a permanent post, or for science graduates with research experience up to Assistant Professorship level. 





A grant of Euros 25,000 is provided for one year Fellowship.





Your award will be announced by Professor Fausto Pinto, ESC President, at the Inaugural Session of the London Congress on Saturday August 29th. You are invited to attend and will receive free registration to the Congress, although you will have to meet your own travel and accommodation costs. 


At your earliest convenience, please provide an electronic picture only of your face for his official slide presentation. At the end of the ceremony, you are invited to join Professor Pinto for a formal photograph with the other Fellows.





You can now contact your supervisor at the host academic institution to make all the practical arrangements to take up your Fellowship. The contact person at the ESC for this award is Fernanda Gonçalves Email: grants@escardio.org. A report is required by the ESC Training and Research Grants Committee at the end of your Fellowship. I hope to meet you in London and wish you every success in your career.








With my best wishes


�


Professor Francesco Cosentino FESC


Chairman ESC Credentials Committee














